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Dear Parent

We are delighted to announce that this year we will once again take part in ‘Young Voices’ at the Sheffield Arena.

For those of you who are new to the event, here are a few details. It’s an opportunity for your child to take part in a spectacular concert at Sheffield Arena, along with thousands of other children from schools all over the region. At Whitehill, everyone in KS2 learns the songs in our weekly singing sessions.  (They’re also available online to practise at home). The songs are a mixture of pop songs old and new, hits from musicals, folk songs, gospel… all sorts! There are always fabulous guest artists at the concert, and some amazing dancers – it’s a very exciting occasion for the children. We believe that this memorable event really builds self-esteem and a sense of achievement, so we subsidise the event, in order that every child can take part for free.

On the day, we go to Sheffield Arena by coach, for an afternoon rehearsal. The children (and teachers, of course) stay there into the evening, when the audience arrives and the concert begins. Tickets cost around £20.00 for the audience (the participating children don’t pay).

For more details about the guest stars and the concerts themselves, please have a look at the Young Voices website.

We hope that as many children as possible from KS2 will take part in the concert, which takes place on January 9th 2019. There is no charge for children taking part. They will be taken to the Arena by coach and brought back to school later in the evening, where they will need to be collected by a responsible adult. On previous occasions we have arrived back in school at about 9:45pm. It’s a late night, but well worth it.
Please note there is no pressure for parents to buy tickets – it’s entirely up to you. Your child takes part for free, whether you attend or not.

Young Voices T-shirts are available to buy and cost £12.00.  However, the children can also wear plain white T-shirts. Again, there is no pressure to buy.

Please fill in the proforma below and return by Monday 24th September so we can let the organisers know how many will be taking part. Please be aware that children are filmed and photographed during the event. Details about tickets, t-shirts, and of course the songs themselves will follow shortly.

Many thanks for your support

T Kane    C Oxborough
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

My child …………………………………………………………………………….. in class ……………………………………………….. 

· would like to take part in Young Voices 2019. I am aware that he/she may be filmed/photographed by Young Voices during the event, and this may be used in their promotional media.

· would not like to take part in Young Voices 2019

(Please tick one).

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
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At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where 
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential


